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February 12th 2020 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Pistol, Ammo and Binoculars Found During OSB II Exercise 

 

A pistol, a pair of binoculars and a quantity of ammo were discovered by 

officers of the Western Division during an Operation Strike Back II 

exercise conducted in the Carenage district last night. 

 

The exercise, spearheaded by Snr. Supt. (Ag.) Aguilal, Supt. Ramjohn and 

coordinated by ASP (Ag.) Pariman, included officers of the Western 

Division Joint Army Patrol Unit, and was conducted between 3:00pm and 

8:00pm, on Tuesday 11th February 2020. 

 

During the exercise, officers conducted searches of several abandoned 

buildings in the area where they found one Glock pistol fitted with a 

silencer and loaded with four rounds of ammunition. Officers also found 

three rounds of ammunition and a pair of binoculars. 

 

Investigations are ongoing. 
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